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• It has been a very busy but awesome start to the 2019-2020 school 

year.  We have approximately 46 new students (not including the 

kindergarten and PREK students).  Our pre-school GSRP program is 

full and we have only 3 slots available for the tuition based program.  

Pre-school is set to begin on Sept. 16
th
! 

 

• Students in Grades 1-5 have started the first benchmark testing in 

NWEA on Monday Sept. 9
th
.  Our Kindergarten students will begin the 

KRA testing this week. 

 

• Applications are being accepted for the new student council officers in 

Grade 5.  Speeches and elections will take place on Sept. 20
th
. 

 

• All students will receive a 30 – 40 minute lesson on the Constitution 

on Sept. 17
th
 to honor National Constitution Day. 

 

• Our first joint PTA meeting will be held on Sept. 16
th
 at 5 pm.  We are 

very excited about the middle school and elementary PTA groups 

joining forces as one. 

 

• We have an inspirational speaker presenting to both the elementary 

and middle school on Sept. 19
th
.  

  

• Our 2019 M-STEP scores are impressive.  We have scored above the 

state and county averages in all areas Grades 3-5!!!! 

 

• Again, thank you for your support and we are looking forward to 

another amazing year. 


